
 
 

NEWSLETTER 22: 29 July 2022        
elp Upcoming Café Sessions 

 
Café session hosted by DLR (USA) 
 

 
 

HAPPENING NEXT WEEK!!!!! 
 

If you could design a school for those 
that are most often ignored or 
unconsidered in the built environment, 
what would that look like and how 
would you do it?  
 

August 5th at 9AM CST, USA  
https://dlrgroup.zoom.us/s/95530449844 
_____________________________ 
 

Café session hosted by Wes Imms 
 

Whitsundays Anglican School Resources Centre, BSPN Architects, Brisbane  ©BSPN 

 
Have school designs ‘peaked’? What’s 
next? 
 

August 22nd at 8pm Melbourne 
time, AUS 
https://unimelb.zoom.us/j/81447483961?p
wd=R2xqaTlyaUlLM3RCeGVMTXM3ZjFtQT0
9   (Zoom passcode: 122891)  
 
NOTE – this is a Europe repeat of the Australasia/SE 
Asia session run last month 

Covid 
Many have been affected from Covid’s latest surge, and we wish you the best if 
you have been affected.  Our Management Team has also had interruptions to 
our work due to infections, thus a late Newsletter as we prioritise our activities. 
 
Behind the scenes 
In the last Newsletter we posted the Timeline to Completion.  We are now in a 
period where the Management Team is working on reports, analysis and event 
planning.  These are not high-visibility activities but are critical to focus on at 
present as we head towards the end-of-project Roundtables, drafting the white 
paper, and conceptualising the possibilities this material poses for long-term 
research focused on your needs.   
 
Roundtables 
The Australian Roundtable event (part of a ‘LEaRN Week’ set of events, 14-18th 
November) is well into its planning stages. If not already done, Kelly Day will be in 
touch regarding your flights and accommodation. 
 
The Copenhagen Roundtable is pencilled in (the week of 28th November), and 
further details, plus the organising of flights etc, will happen as people begin to 
return from the summer break. 
 
Regional Zooms 
We intend to run a repeat of the informal regional zooms we conducted after 
Workshop 1.  A spate of Covid, then Northern Hemisphere holidays has created 
some difficulty.  The Regional Zooms that unpack Workshop 2/Delphi 1 findings 
will be announced as soon as possible. Thanks for your patience.   
 
Delphi 2 
Our second Delphi Survey was sent out in recent days, and we are pleased that 
we already have an approximately 25% response rate. We will keep you updated 
as this round of data collection proceeds. 
 
Ramone 
Ramone is well known to you all as the ‘face’ of ILE+SE and is your immediate 
contact.  Ramone needs to step away from her project management duties for a 
short time, and Kelly Day and other members of the Management Team will 
monitor the ‘info@ilesescopingstudy.com.au’ email and will be available to 
answer any queries.  
 
 
 

 
Contact your Team Leader with any queries & for further 

information contact the ILESE team at 
info@ilesescopingstudy.com.au 

www.ilesescopingstudy.com  
Follow us on Twitter @IleseProject 

 


